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PRESS RELEASE:  TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE - U.S. HIGHWAY 2 FROM 
WEST GLACIER TO EAST GLACIER CLOSED FOR A LAW ENFORCEMENT 

INCIDENT. 
 
 
Kalispell, MT, July 15, 2021 – As of the writing of this press release U.S. Highway 2 
from West Glacier to East Glacier has been closed by Flathead County Sheriff Brian 
Heino for a law enforcement incident that involved kidnapping and homicide that began 
in Great Falls, MT.  At this time there is no threat to Public Safety, but Travelers will 
need to find an alternative route.   
 
Updates will be provided as they become available.  
 
 

 

Brian Heino, Director/Flathead County Sheriff 
Juanita Nelson, Emergency Management Planner 

Lincoln Chute, Fire Service Area Manager 
Alan Browne, EMS Program Manager 
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